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	Comments


LCRA appreciates ERCOT Staff’s continued efforts and coordination with stakeholders in working toward the successful implementation of Firm Fuel Supply Service (FFSS). LCRA submits these comments to Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1154 to modify the justification for the requested Urgent status for this NPRR.
	Revised Cover Page Language



	[bookmark: _Hlk118471788]Requested Resolution 
	Urgent – Urgent consideration is requested to ensure that the Protocols contain the necessary updates that represent how alternate Resources will be considered in the Availability Plan for the next Firm Fuel Supply Service (FFSS) contract period this winter.



	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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